From: tarek aboukhamis

Sent: Friday, November 29, 2019 11:26 AM

To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca> Subject: [EXTERNAL] New bylaw

I disagree with the new bylaw. A tow truck is an emergency vehicle that should stop and ask at least if someone is in need of help. If a tow truck is already there it should be able to help, the longer it takes to help the more problems may be caused for example if u don't disconnect the battery a fire my be caused and many other examples. This law is monopoly for a few tow truck companies not for safety of the public.

Thank you for your time...